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February 1, 2008
Meredith Attwell Baker

Acting Administrator, NTIA

Department of Commerce

14th & Constitution Ave. NW
Washington, DC 20230

Via FAX – Page 1 of 3 pages
Dear Ms. Baker:

I am sure that you are receiving many comments on the NTIA report, “Networked Nation: Broadband in America 2007” that was released yesterday.
My own response is on the following two pages. My focus is on the NTIA’s unsupported references to industry-supplied “estimates” and “forecasts” with regard to broadband over power line (BPL) deployment.

At least with regard to its references to BPL, the report does not reflect the high standard that we have come to expect from the NTIA. I hope that after review, appropriate corrections will be issued.
Sincerely,

David Sumner

Chief Executive Officer

